
27th January, 2020 

BSE Limited 
P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001 

Scrip Code: 542066 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Clarification/Confirmation 
"www.moneycontrol.com" 

on news item appearing in 

This is in response to the clarification sought with reference to recent news 
item which appeared on the "www.moneycontrol.com" dated 24th January 
2020 captioned "Adani Gas tanked 13% as gas regulator send notice to the 
company". 

In this context, please note that the Company has duly responded to 
Petroleum and Natural Gas Regulatory Board (PNGRB) with all required 
information to conclude the matter. Further, in relation to the media news 
item about INR 400 Crores of penalty being charged, the Company would like 
to clarify that as on date no penalty has been charged on the Company. 

Also, we would like to reiterate that, in the event there is any development 
which requires disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we will make the same in 
accordance with regulatory requirement. 

You are requested to take the same on your record. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 

For ~Adani G~s Limited 

Gun °a~ 
Com y Secretary 

Adani Gas Ltd 
Heritage Building. 8 th floor, 
Ashram Road, Usmanpura, 
Ahmedabad-380014 
Gujarat, India 
CIN: L40100GJ2005PLC046553 

Tel +91 79 2754 1988 
Fax +91 79 2754 2988 
info@ladani.com 
www.adani.com 

Registered Office: Adani House, Nr Mithakhali Circle, Navrangpura, Ahmedabad 380 009, Gujarat. India 



27th January, 2020 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange plaza, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Sandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400051 

Scrip Code: ADANIGAS 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Clarification / Confirmation on news item appearing in 
"Media/Publication". 

This is in response to the clarification sought with reference to recent news 
item appeared in the "Website-www.moneycontrol.com" dated January 24, 
2020 captioned "Adani Gas tanked 13% as gas regulator send notice to the 
company". 

In this context, please note that the Company has duly responded to 
Petroleum and Natural Gas Regulatory Board (PNGRB) with all required 
information to conclude the matter. Further, in relation to the media news 
item about INR 400 Crores of penalty being charged, the Company would like 
to clarify that as on date no penalty has been charged on the Company. 

Also, we would like to reiterate that, in the event there is any development 
which requires disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we will make the same in 
accordance with regulatory requirement. 

You are requested to take the same on your record. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 
For ani Ga5r,Limited 

v~ 

Adani Gas Ltd 
Heritage Building, 8 th floor, 
Ashram Road, Usmanpura, 
Ahmedabad-380014 
Gujarat. India 
CIN: L40100GJ2005PLC046553 

Tel +91 79 2754 1988 
Fax +91 79 2754 2988 
info@adani.com 
www.adani.com 

Registered Office: Adani House, Nr Mithakhali Circle, Navrangpura, Ahmedabad 380 009. Gujarat, India 
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